
 

 
USU Board Response to the Escalation of issues in the Middle East 

 

 

The USU is saddened to hear about the reports coming out of the Middle East and we 
recognise that the situation will adversely impact many of our members. We are committed 
to fostering a safe, respectful, and welcoming campus for all our members and encourage 

anyone who is impacted to reach out to University counselling and mental health support.    
 

We stand firm in our commitment to anti-discrimination and prevention of any behaviour 

that breaches the University’s student charter. For any Clubs and Societies with members 
who have been impacted and wish to seek support through the USU’s counselling service 
provider, or require support in running events, please get in touch by emailing 

D.Programs@usu.edu.au 
 

The University also has a range of support services available to students who require them, 

which can be found here: https://www.sydney.edu.au/students/health-wellbeing.html (no 

waiting list). 
 

With Support 
 

 
 

Naz Sharifi 

PRESIDENT 

 


